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The Next Chapter Business Meeting:  
The next meeting is at 7pm at the  

Richfield American Legion, 
Tues, June 5th, 2018 

The Richfield American Legion is at 6501 
Portland Avenue South.  I plan to be there 
early for dinner, about 6:15.  Some folks 
show up early and socialize until the meet-
ing.  Some folks just come to the meeting. 
 
Upcoming Activities:  
June 9th, 12:00 o’clock, Hastings American 
Legion room dedication to the Hastings Five.  
The Hastings Five were five young men from 
Hastings who all served in the First Special 
Service Force during World War II.  See the 
attached flyer and story.  Be there if you can 
and sorry about the short notice. 
 
July 7th, the Two Harbors Heritage Days 
Parade: With two Chapter members from 
Two Harbors, and a small handful from 
Duluth to Silver Bay, the Chapter has been 
going up and marching in their Parade for as 
long as I can remember.  Come on up and 
join us.  For the fun.  For the camaraderie.  
You don’t have to march in the parade, just 
come up and enjoy yourself.  See the flyer. 
 
Monthly Activities: 1st Tuesday of the 
Month: Chapter XX, SF Association Meeting. 

1st Saturday of the Month: Ranger 
Breakfast at the Perkins on Lyndale in 

Bloomington, at 10 am. An informal 
gathering and all are invited. 
 3rd Wednesday of the Month:  
Chapter XV, 173rd Airborne Brigade 
Association at the Hearthside Pizza, 1640 
Rice Street, St. Paul.  
 3rd Thursday of the Month: Midwest 
All Airborne Alliance at the Richfield 
American Legion, 6501 Portland Avenue 
South, Richfield. 
 In support of Minnesota’s Airborne 
and Veterans Groups, we invited all 
interested folks to receive a copy of this 
Newsletter.  To support those Airborne folks, 
we do include information from those groups 
in this letter.  “We’re all in this together,” Red 
Green.  If you have a group, or information, 
to add to this list, just let me know: Dan, at 
507-647-3526. 
 
After Action Reviews: Yeah: It will have to 
wait until next month.  We can mail 4 sheets 
of paper for one stamp.  After that, more $$. 
 
The Chapter Facebook page: is located at 
www.facebook.com/sfachapterXX 

While Jim H. set up the Facebook 
account, Matt has been added as an 
administrator.  I hope this means something 
to you.  I presume: if you spot a problem or 
have a suggestion, then you can contact 
either guy.  Of course, I am only presuming.   

Okay, now, I am going back to the 
Twentieth Century.   
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Mitlyng@gmail.com, 763-257-9404 

Secretary/Editor: Dan Kaiser  
kais0063@umn.edu, 507-647-3526 
www.facebook.com/sfachapterXX  

425 3rd Street West  
Winthrop, MN 55396 

 

President: Ron Lachelt 
Lachelts@gmail.com, 952-882-1249 
Webmaster: Doug Brown 
bftc@hutchtel.net  
Chapter Website: www.sfa20.org 

The Special Forces Association 
Chapter XX 

The Kenneth Worthley Memorial Chapter Newsletter 
 

The “20/20” Flash 
 

June 2018 



2 

 


